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Notice to All Accredited Autobody and Glass Shops 

Updated Issues Resolution Process and 
Adjuster Contacts 

Date published: April 1, 2022 

MPI has updated the Issues Resolution page on Partners with additional information to help clarify the 

process for repair shops.  

Also, we’ve recently updated the Adjuster Contacts page on Partners with email addresses to make it 

easier for repair shops to contact the adjusting team. 

If you have any questions about this notice, please contact MPI Partners or your SRA. 

 

 

https://mpipartners.ca/LightVehicles/PoliciesProcedures/Issues-Resolution.html
https://mpipartners.ca/LightVehicles/PoliciesProcedures/AdjusterContacts.html
mailto:Partners@mpi.mb.ca

